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St. Gabriel's Roman Catholic Church
2261 Parkway Drive, Burlington, Ontario L7P 1S9

Tel: 905-336-7144          Fax: 905-336-0790

Email: office@saintgabrielchurch.com

www.saintgabrielchurch.com

Parish Staff
Rev. Janusz Roginski, SAC, Pastor
Rev. Jacek Kryn, SAC, Associate Pastor
Peter Posocco, Music Director

Vocation DirectorVocation Director
Reverend Michael King at 905-528-7988 x2246

Office Hours:Office Hours:
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9 a.m.-2p.m.
Tuesday closed
Friday 1 p.m.-6p.m.

Sunday MassesSunday Masses
English  English   5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

Polish  Polish        9:15 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)9:15 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)

Adoration of the Blessed SacramentAdoration of the Blessed Sacrament
Every Wednesday following the 8:00 a.m. Mass, closing Every Wednesday following the 8:00 a.m. Mass, closing 

with Benediction at 9:30 a.m. and every Friday from 5:30 with Benediction at 9:30 a.m. and every Friday from 5:30 

p.m. to 6:30 p.m.p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Diocesan NewsletterDiocesan Newsletter
The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a 

wide range of workshops and educational opportunities wide range of workshops and educational opportunities 

during the course of the year.  These activities and events during the course of the year.  These activities and events 

are open to all interested parishioners throughout the are open to all interested parishioners throughout the 

Diocese.  If you would like to keep informed regarding Diocese.  If you would like to keep informed regarding 

these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are 

invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going 

to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and 

click the click the “Subscribe to our NewsletterSubscribe to our Newsletter” button on the right  button on the right 

side of the homepage. Your email address will be used side of the homepage. Your email address will be used 

solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and will solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and will 

never be shared with any third party.never be shared with any third party.

Parish Hall BookingsParish Hall Bookings
If you wish to inquire about using our Parish HallIf you wish to inquire about using our Parish Hall

for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. 

Parish SchoolsParish Schools
St. Gabriel's School  St. Gabriel's School  905-332-3333905-332-3333

St. Mark's School  St. Mark's School  905-336-3911905-336-3911

Sacrament of ReconciliationSacrament of Reconciliation
Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:45 p.m.Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:45 p.m.

Fridays from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.Fridays from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Wednesdays from 8:30 a.m. to 9:15 a.m.Wednesdays from 8:30 a.m. to 9:15 a.m.

Pastoral Care of the SickPastoral Care of the Sick
If you have a family member, loved one or friend in If you have a family member, loved one or friend in 

the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call the the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call the 
rectory office so that arrangements can be made for rectory office so that arrangements can be made for 

their pastoral care.  Holy Communion and the their pastoral care.  Holy Communion and the 
Sacrament of the Sick are available to all who are Sacrament of the Sick are available to all who are 

seriously ill.seriously ill.

Catholic Funeral RitesCatholic Funeral Rites
When death occurs in the family, please contact the When death occurs in the family, please contact the 

parish office and we will assist you in making the parish office and we will assist you in making the 
liturgical arrangements.  For information on Catholic liturgical arrangements.  For information on Catholic 

burial, please contact the cemetery office at 905-burial, please contact the cemetery office at 905-
522-7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit their website 522-7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit their website 

at www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.at www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.

Notre Dame Catechetical Notre Dame Catechetical 
Correspondence ProgramCorrespondence Program

Registration forms are available in the narthex for Registration forms are available in the narthex for 
the Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence the Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence 

Program available to children who do not attend a Program available to children who do not attend a 
Catholic school, Grade 1-8.  For information, Catholic school, Grade 1-8.  For information, 

contact Anne Jamieson at 905-528-7988.contact Anne Jamieson at 905-528-7988.

Perpetual Mass IntentionPerpetual Mass Intention
The Pallottine Fathers welcome Enrollments in the The Pallottine Fathers welcome Enrollments in the 

Perpetual Masses celebrated by the Pallottine Perpetual Masses celebrated by the Pallottine 
Fathers in Poland.Fathers in Poland.

All provided intentions, for the living and the All provided intentions, for the living and the 
decreased, will be included in the special Mass decreased, will be included in the special Mass 

every day as long as the congregation exists.every day as long as the congregation exists.
With an enrollment, you receive Perpetual Mass With an enrollment, you receive Perpetual Mass 

Card with the enrollee's name and the requester's Card with the enrollee's name and the requester's 
name handwritten in the card.name handwritten in the card.

To enroll in the Perpetual Mass please visit the To enroll in the Perpetual Mass please visit the 
parish office.parish office.

Sacrament of BaptismSacrament of Baptism
Those wishing to have their child baptized should call Those wishing to have their child baptized should call 

the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered 
members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember 

that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  

Sacrament of MarriageSacrament of Marriage
Anyone wishing to marry at St. Gabriel's must contact Anyone wishing to marry at St. Gabriel's must contact 
the Parish Office one year prior to the proposed date the Parish Office one year prior to the proposed date 
of your wedding.  At least one of the couple must be of your wedding.  At least one of the couple must be 
a registered member of St. Gabriel's Parish.  We do a registered member of St. Gabriel's Parish.  We do 

not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It is required not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It is required 
that all couples attend a Marriage Preparation that all couples attend a Marriage Preparation 

Course. Please contact the Parish Office for Course. Please contact the Parish Office for 
registration information.registration information.

Brant Dental
Office

Dr. Alexander Gonzales
Dr. Nona Gonzales-Barrientos

Dr. Merenisa Gonzales
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available
English-Filipino Spoken

1035 Brant Street, Suite 7
905-631-3043

STAN AND SON ROOFING
Quality, Value, Peace of Mind

Fiberglass Shingles • Flat Roofs • Skylights
& the new Solar Velux Skylight with Solar Blinds

Repairs • Free Estimates • Designer Shingles • Lifetime Warranties
Serving Burlington over 50 Years

5174 Bromley Road      905-632-2110

461 Brant St.
2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

George Crabtree

Mobile Mortgage Specialist

Cell: 905-484-0258

george.crabtree@rbc.com

Your new home

doesn't come

with mortgage

advice. I do.

Subject to standard lending criteria of Royal Bank of Canada.

SPOT

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

2870 Portland Dr., Oakville

905-208-7733   
mrolnicki@hotmail.com

www.rolnicki.ca

MARIUSZ M. ROLNICKI, CFP
Insurance & Financial Advisor

Andy Barbe  OWNER

CELL: 905.516.3661

EMAIL: abarbe20@yahoo.ca

COMPLETE INTERIOR/EXTERIOR HOME RENOVATIONS
YEARS OF EXPERIENCE • CALL TODAY FOR A FREE ESTIMATE!

ADDITIONS ADDITIONS • ROOFING  ROOFING • SIDING  SIDING • BACKHOE BACKHOE
BOBCAT SERVICEBOBCAT SERVICE • FLOORING FLOORING

BATHROOMS BATHROOMS • AND MORE! AND MORE!

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.F A M I L Y  O W N E D

S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington • Grimsby

Stoney Creek

905-632-3333905-632-3333

www.smithsfh.comwww.smithsfh.com

SPOT

TRN Income Taxes and Bookkeeping

Servicing Personal & Small Businesses
"Making the Connection"

Richard Turner, info@trntaxes.ca

2201 Brant St., Suite 109, Burlington

905-335-8286

Dr. Alicja Grzegorczyk, 
DDS

Mówimy po polsku 

905.635.6725

Family, cosmetic 

and implant 

dentistry

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

SPOT

PROUD TO JOIN
THE COMMUNITY NEW OWNER, MICHAEL FANELLI

2400 Guelph Line

Dodsworth & Brown
Funeral Home

Serving Burlington
for over 50 years

2241 New Street
www.dbburlington.ca

905-637-5233

BARBARA SAWALA
Sales Representative / Parishioner

Free Home Evaluation • Purchase • Sale • Difficult Financing
Bank Foreclosures • Investments • VIP Buyers • Mowie po Polsku

Dir: 905.630.8119    Bus: 905.637.1700
www.barbarasawala.ca

anthony@mountainviewmortgage.ca   Anthonyspadafora.com

Anthony Spadafora
5038 Fairview St.
905-631-5269

Licence 12568
Mortgage Broker

#M08006110

KRIS
JEWELERS

Specializing in gold, silver,
and custom design

All repairs done on premises.
Kris Szczesiul - Gold Smith

2201 Brant St. Unit 15
289-313-0999

INCOME TAX ACC-TING
Personal, Business

Professional & Corporate
mówimy po polsku

289-799-5262

Refrigeration • Air Conditioning • Heating • Humidifiers
Radiant Heaters • Installation • Service • Maintenance

Karol   647-328-3044 (English & Polish)

LAKEWOOD

CHRISTIAN

MONTESSORI

SCHOOL

2025 Mountainside Dr.
289-245-1717 or 647-218-6443

www.LakewoodMontessori.ca

GREGORY BRECHIN, B.A., LL.B.  Parishioner

109-3365 Harvester Rd., Burlington 905-681-2476  gbrechin@bhhlaw.net

• Real Estate & Mortgages  • Corporate, Commercial & Business Law
• Wills, Powers of Attorney & Estates • Other Legal Services



     
The Diocese of 
Hamilton is 
conducting the 
One Heart, One 
Soul Campaign 
to raise money 
for every parish 
in the Diocese 
and for shared 

ministries. Answers to a set of Frequently Asked Questions appear in 
parish bulletins regularly. A compilation of all questions that have been 
published are available throughout the campaign at 
oneheartonesoul.ca. 
What is the state of diocesan finances? Is this a desperate situation 
that requires a campaign? 
The diocesan financial picture is strong – the amount of assets has 
grown in recent years and investments are doing well. Meanwhile, the 
Diocese is generous with grants and loans to parishes and Catholic 
organizations within the Diocese. Parish assessments have been stable 
in recent years but have not kept up with increases in diocesan 
operating costs. Property sales have been used more frequently to 
keep the Diocese’s operating budget balanced and strong, and many 
assets (such as the Care and Maintenance Fund for Cemeteries) are 
restricted and not at the Diocese’s disposal. This is not an emergency 
situation. The Diocese is looking ahead and acting before any kind of 
emergency could develop. Overall, the campaign is a way to ensure 
that more parishes will be able to be self-sufficient over the long term, 
building up themselves and the Diocese at the same time.   
I’ve heard the Diocese has a lot of assets. Can’t those be used? 
At the end of 2017, the Diocese reported assets of $322 million. 
However, the majority of the assets are restricted assets, such as the 
Care and Maintenance Fund for Cemeteries, money legally reserved 
for the maintenance of cemetery operations and funds held for pre-
arranged funeral services and burials. Unrestricted assets are less than 
a third of the total capital. Of these unrestricted assets, more than 90 
percent is used to generate investment income that – when 
combined with parish assessments – pays for annual diocesan 
operations (68 percent) and make funds available for grants and loans 
to help parishes and organizations within and outside the Diocese (32 
percent).  
Is there any chance that funds would be used to settle potential 
claims of abuse of children by clergy? 
The tragic stories recently in the news, thankfully, do not reflect the 
circumstances and history of our diocese. However, it should still be 
noted that funds raised during the campaign will be held in a 
segregated account, in trust for the parishes and ministries for which 
they were raised. Both civil and canon law require the diocese to use 
the gifts we receive for the stated purposes for which they were given 
– an obligation to which we are fully committed. Regarding how the 
Diocese handles abuse allegations, Bishop Crosby said in an August 
2018 letter to all in the Diocese: “All allegations of sexual misconduct 
have been and will continue to be taken seriously and addressed 
immediately in accordance with our diocesan policy.” For a link to the 
full letter, see our diocesan website, hamiltondiocese.com. 
What kind of financial transparency can we expect during the 
campaign and beyond? 
Transparency is a top priority for the Diocese. Summaries of diocesan 
financial reports from 2012 through 2017 are on the diocesan 
website, and copies of the full reports are available from the Diocese’s 
financial office. Regular updates of campaign goals, projects and 

fundraising will be communicated during the campaign through a 
number of avenues – the website, emails, social media, to name a 
few. 
 
ANTHONY CHEAM CHRISTMAS CAROL SING-A-LONG 
Please join us on WWednesday, December 19th at 7pm for a Christmas 
Carol Sin-a-Long with Anthony Cheam and friends at St. Paul the 
Apostle Parish in Burlington. All are welcome. Free-will offering to 
support a refugee family.  
 
THE GIFT OF MUSIC 
Sunday, JJanuary 20, 2019, 2:00 TO 4:30 PM at The Burlington 
Performing Arts Centre. Think of this as the ideal Christmas gift for 
that person who already has everything.  A wonderful afternoon as 

 we relive “The Best of 
Broadway” featuring the 
Toronto All-Star Big Band. 
So if you missed the concert 
last year, now is the time for 
you to put it in your 
calendar.  Better still if you 
want that preferred seat, 
now is the time for you to 

reserve your seats.  The price per ticket is only $45.00.  You can go 
on-line to reserve your seat by going to www.burlingtonpac.ca or by 
calling the box office at 905-681-6000. 

 

The Catechism Corner 
 
266. What does the eighth commandment forbid? 
The eighth commandment forbids lies, rash judgment, detraction, 
calumny, and the telling of secrets we are bound to keep. 
Lying lips are an abomination to the Lord. (Proverbs 12:22) 
 
267. When does a person commit the sin of rash judgment? 
A person commits the sin of rash judgment when, without sufficient 
reason, he believes something harmful to another's character. 
Before thou inquire, blame no man. (Ecclesiasticus 11:7) 
 
268. When does 
a person commit 
the sin of 
detraction? 
A person 
commits the sin 
of detraction 
when, without a 
good reason, he 
makes known the 
hidden faults of 
another. 
A good name is 
better than great 
riches, and good 
favor is above 
silver and gold. 
(Proverbs 22:1) 
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                  Saint             Mass intentions  
for the week              

                Church         

 MONDAY, DECEMBER 17                 
 8:00 a.m.    + Joseph Falzon 
 6:30 p.m. + Ks. Władysław Krukar

 TUESDAY, DECEMBER 18
 9:00 a.m.     + + John & Helen Slomka 
 6:30 p.m. + Weronika Kilian 

 WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 19           
8:00 a.m. + Marnie Orser 
 8:30 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. The Exposition of the Most Holy   

                             Sacrament 
6:30 p.m.   + + Wacław i Anna Krajewscy

               

 THURSDAY, DECEMBER 20            
 8:00 a.m.     + Tom Hutton 
6:30 p.m.     + Maria Niemczyk (od Moniki Berek)

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 21                 Memorial of St. Peter   
                            Canisius, priest & the Doctor of the Church 
 8:00 a.m.     + Harry Murphy (requested by Sam & Rose   
                     Anne Galante) 
5:30 p.m.  The Exposition of the Most Holy Sacrament 
6:30 p.m. + + Stanisław i Felicja Cach

 SATURDAY, DECEMBER 22                            
 9:00 a.m.     (L) O Boże błogosławieństwo dla Wiktorii w                  
                     dniu urodzin 
5:00 p.m.     (L) Claudia Huayna 
                                       
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 23                                                                                                                                                          Fourth Sunday                                                                                                             

                                                          of Advent                                   
 8:00 a.m.   For Parishioners
 9:15 a.m.        + Jan Tytus 
 11:00 a.m.  (L) Members of Bake & Murphy Families 
12:30 p.m.     + + Marian i Zofia Endzel
                       + Tadeusz Wielądek
                  

 Eucharistic Ministries schedule 
Dec. 22,     5:00 p.m. L. Vieira, Ch. Thomson 
 Dec. 23,  8:00 a.m. C. Advincula, J. Paduch, A. Clarridge 
 Dec. 23,  11:00 a.m.  A. Salmon, V. John 

Lector’s schedule
Dec. 22, 5:00 p.m. E. Kennedy, L. Radice 
 Dec. 23, 8:00 a.m. E.J. Hunt, J. Dodson 
 Dec. 23,    11:00 a.m.  S. Bunting, M. Muller 

EVENTS IN OUR PARISH 

                                      
REGISTRATION 

 

We encourage all the members of St. Gabriel parish, who didn’t 
register yet, to visit our website or the office and fill out the 

registration form. Being a registered parishioner is helpful in the 
future requirements related to the religious life. 

                                                                                                                                  

OFFERTORY ENVELOPES FOR 2019 
Please, pick up your 2019 envelopes from the narthex. If there are 
any changes in your personal data, please contact the parish office. 
 
CWL 

Our next Meeting is a Potluck on Monday, DDecember 17th in the 
Parish Centre at  6:30 pm. Feel free to bring a friend. 
 
THE PILGRIMAGE TO GREECE 
We are planning a two week pilgrimage to Greece for SSeptember 
2019. The theme of the pilgrimage “In the footsteps of St. Paul.” 
Details to follow. The sign up list is available through the parish office. 
 

EVENTS IN THE DIOCESE 
 

VOCATION SEEDS’ IN OUR PARISH 
Third Sunday of Advent - DDecember 16, 2018 
Could God be calling you to be a priest or religious consecrated man 
or woman, and announce the Good News to His People as John the 
Baptist did?  If you think God is calling you to be a priest, contact Fr. 
Michael King, Vocation Director, Diocese of Hamilton 905-528-7988 
x 2246 or e-mail: vocations@hamiltondiocese.com  
 
DIOCESE OF HAMILTON PRAYER CALENDAR 
MONDAY          December 17         Rev. Sam Restivo, C.R. 
TUESDAY           December 18         Rev. Tim Uniac, C.R. 
WEDNESDAY     December 19        Missionaries 
THURSDAY        December 20         Rev. Stephen Murrin 
FRIDAY               December 21         Rev. Timothy Higgins 
SATURDAY        December 22         Rev. Romelito Guillen 
Prayer for Vocations 
Loving Father, bless Your Church with an abundance of holy and zealous 
priests, deacons, brothers, and sisters. Give those whom You are calling 
to the married state and those You are choosing to live as single persons 
in the world the special graces that their lives require. Form us all in the 
likeness of Your Son so that through Him, with Him, and in Him, we may 
love You more deeply and serve You more faithfully. We ask this through 
Christ our Lord. Amen. 
 

FRIDAY  
PRAYER 
GROUP 

After morning Mass on 
Friday mornings, a 
prayer group meets 
every two weeks from 
8:30 a.m. till 9:00 a.m.  
Before Jesus, in the 
Holy Monstrance, we 
pray for our needs and 
those of our parish. 

LEGION OF MARY 
We meet every Tuesday at 7:15 p.m. 
in St. Gabriel's Rectory meeting 
room. We are involved in nursing 
home visits, visiting and acting as 
Eucharistic Ministers to shut-ins and 
assisting the priest when he 
celebrates Mass at a nursing home 
every second Friday. Please consider 
joining. For more information call 
Cecilia 905-332-8146. 
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 Dec. 23,  11:00 a.m.  A. Salmon, V. John 

Lector’s schedule
Dec. 22, 5:00 p.m. E. Kennedy, L. Radice 
 Dec. 23, 8:00 a.m. E.J. Hunt, J. Dodson 
 Dec. 23,    11:00 a.m.  S. Bunting, M. Muller 

EVENTS IN OUR PARISH 

                                      
REGISTRATION 

 

We encourage all the members of St. Gabriel parish, who didn’t 
register yet, to visit our website or the office and fill out the 

registration form. Being a registered parishioner is helpful in the 
future requirements related to the religious life. 

                                                                                                                                  

OFFERTORY ENVELOPES FOR 2019 
Please, pick up your 2019 envelopes from the narthex. If there are 
any changes in your personal data, please contact the parish office. 
 
CWL 

Our next Meeting is a Potluck on Monday, DDecember 17th in the 
Parish Centre at  6:30 pm. Feel free to bring a friend. 
 
THE PILGRIMAGE TO GREECE 
We are planning a two week pilgrimage to Greece for SSeptember 
2019. The theme of the pilgrimage “In the footsteps of St. Paul.” 
Details to follow. The sign up list is available through the parish office. 
 

EVENTS IN THE DIOCESE 
 

VOCATION SEEDS’ IN OUR PARISH 
Third Sunday of Advent - DDecember 16, 2018 
Could God be calling you to be a priest or religious consecrated man 
or woman, and announce the Good News to His People as John the 
Baptist did?  If you think God is calling you to be a priest, contact Fr. 
Michael King, Vocation Director, Diocese of Hamilton 905-528-7988 
x 2246 or e-mail: vocations@hamiltondiocese.com  
 
DIOCESE OF HAMILTON PRAYER CALENDAR 
MONDAY          December 17         Rev. Sam Restivo, C.R. 
TUESDAY           December 18         Rev. Tim Uniac, C.R. 
WEDNESDAY     December 19        Missionaries 
THURSDAY        December 20         Rev. Stephen Murrin 
FRIDAY               December 21         Rev. Timothy Higgins 
SATURDAY        December 22         Rev. Romelito Guillen 
Prayer for Vocations 
Loving Father, bless Your Church with an abundance of holy and zealous 
priests, deacons, brothers, and sisters. Give those whom You are calling 
to the married state and those You are choosing to live as single persons 
in the world the special graces that their lives require. Form us all in the 
likeness of Your Son so that through Him, with Him, and in Him, we may 
love You more deeply and serve You more faithfully. We ask this through 
Christ our Lord. Amen. 
 

FRIDAY  
PRAYER 
GROUP 

After morning Mass on 
Friday mornings, a 
prayer group meets 
every two weeks from 
8:30 a.m. till 9:00 a.m.  
Before Jesus, in the 
Holy Monstrance, we 
pray for our needs and 
those of our parish. 

LEGION OF MARY 
We meet every Tuesday at 7:15 p.m. 
in St. Gabriel's Rectory meeting 
room. We are involved in nursing 
home visits, visiting and acting as 
Eucharistic Ministers to shut-ins and 
assisting the priest when he 
celebrates Mass at a nursing home 
every second Friday. Please consider 
joining. For more information call 
Cecilia 905-332-8146. 
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St. Gabriel's Roman Catholic Church
2261 Parkway Drive, Burlington, Ontario L7P 1S9

Tel: 905-336-7144          Fax: 905-336-0790

Email: office@saintgabrielchurch.com

www.saintgabrielchurch.com

Parish Staff
Rev. Janusz Roginski, SAC, Pastor
Rev. Jacek Kryn, SAC, Associate Pastor
Peter Posocco, Music Director

Vocation DirectorVocation Director
Reverend Michael King at 905-528-7988 x2246

Office Hours:Office Hours:
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9 a.m.-2p.m.
Tuesday closed
Friday 1 p.m.-6p.m.

Sunday MassesSunday Masses
English  English   5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

Polish  Polish        9:15 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)9:15 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)

Adoration of the Blessed SacramentAdoration of the Blessed Sacrament
Every Wednesday following the 8:00 a.m. Mass, closing Every Wednesday following the 8:00 a.m. Mass, closing 

with Benediction at 9:30 a.m. and every Friday from 5:30 with Benediction at 9:30 a.m. and every Friday from 5:30 

p.m. to 6:30 p.m.p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Diocesan NewsletterDiocesan Newsletter
The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a 

wide range of workshops and educational opportunities wide range of workshops and educational opportunities 

during the course of the year.  These activities and events during the course of the year.  These activities and events 

are open to all interested parishioners throughout the are open to all interested parishioners throughout the 

Diocese.  If you would like to keep informed regarding Diocese.  If you would like to keep informed regarding 

these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are 

invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going 

to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and 

click the click the “Subscribe to our NewsletterSubscribe to our Newsletter” button on the right  button on the right 

side of the homepage. Your email address will be used side of the homepage. Your email address will be used 

solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and will solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and will 

never be shared with any third party.never be shared with any third party.

Parish Hall BookingsParish Hall Bookings
If you wish to inquire about using our Parish HallIf you wish to inquire about using our Parish Hall

for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. 

Parish SchoolsParish Schools
St. Gabriel's School  St. Gabriel's School  905-332-3333905-332-3333

St. Mark's School  St. Mark's School  905-336-3911905-336-3911

Sacrament of ReconciliationSacrament of Reconciliation
Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:45 p.m.Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:45 p.m.

Fridays from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.Fridays from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Wednesdays from 8:30 a.m. to 9:15 a.m.Wednesdays from 8:30 a.m. to 9:15 a.m.

Pastoral Care of the SickPastoral Care of the Sick
If you have a family member, loved one or friend in If you have a family member, loved one or friend in 

the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call the the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call the 
rectory office so that arrangements can be made for rectory office so that arrangements can be made for 

their pastoral care.  Holy Communion and the their pastoral care.  Holy Communion and the 
Sacrament of the Sick are available to all who are Sacrament of the Sick are available to all who are 

seriously ill.seriously ill.

Catholic Funeral RitesCatholic Funeral Rites
When death occurs in the family, please contact the When death occurs in the family, please contact the 

parish office and we will assist you in making the parish office and we will assist you in making the 
liturgical arrangements.  For information on Catholic liturgical arrangements.  For information on Catholic 

burial, please contact the cemetery office at 905-burial, please contact the cemetery office at 905-
522-7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit their website 522-7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit their website 

at www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.at www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.

Notre Dame Catechetical Notre Dame Catechetical 
Correspondence ProgramCorrespondence Program

Registration forms are available in the narthex for Registration forms are available in the narthex for 
the Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence the Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence 

Program available to children who do not attend a Program available to children who do not attend a 
Catholic school, Grade 1-8.  For information, Catholic school, Grade 1-8.  For information, 

contact Anne Jamieson at 905-528-7988.contact Anne Jamieson at 905-528-7988.

Perpetual Mass IntentionPerpetual Mass Intention
The Pallottine Fathers welcome Enrollments in the The Pallottine Fathers welcome Enrollments in the 

Perpetual Masses celebrated by the Pallottine Perpetual Masses celebrated by the Pallottine 
Fathers in Poland.Fathers in Poland.

All provided intentions, for the living and the All provided intentions, for the living and the 
decreased, will be included in the special Mass decreased, will be included in the special Mass 

every day as long as the congregation exists.every day as long as the congregation exists.
With an enrollment, you receive Perpetual Mass With an enrollment, you receive Perpetual Mass 

Card with the enrollee's name and the requester's Card with the enrollee's name and the requester's 
name handwritten in the card.name handwritten in the card.

To enroll in the Perpetual Mass please visit the To enroll in the Perpetual Mass please visit the 
parish office.parish office.

Sacrament of BaptismSacrament of Baptism
Those wishing to have their child baptized should call Those wishing to have their child baptized should call 

the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered 
members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember 

that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  

Sacrament of MarriageSacrament of Marriage
Anyone wishing to marry at St. Gabriel's must contact Anyone wishing to marry at St. Gabriel's must contact 
the Parish Office one year prior to the proposed date the Parish Office one year prior to the proposed date 
of your wedding.  At least one of the couple must be of your wedding.  At least one of the couple must be 
a registered member of St. Gabriel's Parish.  We do a registered member of St. Gabriel's Parish.  We do 

not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It is required not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It is required 
that all couples attend a Marriage Preparation that all couples attend a Marriage Preparation 

Course. Please contact the Parish Office for Course. Please contact the Parish Office for 
registration information.registration information.

Brant Dental
Office

Dr. Alexander Gonzales
Dr. Nona Gonzales-Barrientos

Dr. Merenisa Gonzales
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available
English-Filipino Spoken

1035 Brant Street, Suite 7
905-631-3043

STAN AND SON ROOFING
Quality, Value, Peace of Mind

Fiberglass Shingles • Flat Roofs • Skylights
& the new Solar Velux Skylight with Solar Blinds

Repairs • Free Estimates • Designer Shingles • Lifetime Warranties
Serving Burlington over 50 Years

5174 Bromley Road      905-632-2110

461 Brant St.
2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

George Crabtree

Mobile Mortgage Specialist

Cell: 905-484-0258

george.crabtree@rbc.com

Your new home

doesn't come

with mortgage

advice. I do.

Subject to standard lending criteria of Royal Bank of Canada.

SPOT

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

2870 Portland Dr., Oakville

905-208-7733   
mrolnicki@hotmail.com

www.rolnicki.ca

MARIUSZ M. ROLNICKI, CFP
Insurance & Financial Advisor

Andy Barbe  OWNER

CELL: 905.516.3661

EMAIL: abarbe20@yahoo.ca

COMPLETE INTERIOR/EXTERIOR HOME RENOVATIONS
YEARS OF EXPERIENCE • CALL TODAY FOR A FREE ESTIMATE!

ADDITIONS ADDITIONS • ROOFING  ROOFING • SIDING  SIDING • BACKHOE BACKHOE
BOBCAT SERVICEBOBCAT SERVICE • FLOORING FLOORING

BATHROOMS BATHROOMS • AND MORE! AND MORE!

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.F A M I L Y  O W N E D

S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington • Grimsby

Stoney Creek

905-632-3333905-632-3333

www.smithsfh.comwww.smithsfh.com

SPOT

TRN Income Taxes and Bookkeeping

Servicing Personal & Small Businesses
"Making the Connection"

Richard Turner, info@trntaxes.ca

2201 Brant St., Suite 109, Burlington

905-335-8286

Dr. Alicja Grzegorczyk, 
DDS

Mówimy po polsku 

905.635.6725

Family, cosmetic 

and implant 

dentistry

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

SPOT

PROUD TO JOIN
THE COMMUNITY NEW OWNER, MICHAEL FANELLI

2400 Guelph Line

Dodsworth & Brown
Funeral Home

Serving Burlington
for over 50 years

2241 New Street
www.dbburlington.ca

905-637-5233

BARBARA SAWALA
Sales Representative / Parishioner

Free Home Evaluation • Purchase • Sale • Difficult Financing
Bank Foreclosures • Investments • VIP Buyers • Mowie po Polsku

Dir: 905.630.8119    Bus: 905.637.1700
www.barbarasawala.ca

anthony@mountainviewmortgage.ca   Anthonyspadafora.com

Anthony Spadafora
5038 Fairview St.
905-631-5269

Licence 12568
Mortgage Broker

#M08006110

KRIS
JEWELERS

Specializing in gold, silver,
and custom design

All repairs done on premises.
Kris Szczesiul - Gold Smith

2201 Brant St. Unit 15
289-313-0999

INCOME TAX ACC-TING
Personal, Business

Professional & Corporate
mówimy po polsku

289-799-5262

Refrigeration • Air Conditioning • Heating • Humidifiers
Radiant Heaters • Installation • Service • Maintenance

Karol   647-328-3044 (English & Polish)

LAKEWOOD

CHRISTIAN

MONTESSORI

SCHOOL

2025 Mountainside Dr.
289-245-1717 or 647-218-6443

www.LakewoodMontessori.ca

GREGORY BRECHIN, B.A., LL.B.  Parishioner

109-3365 Harvester Rd., Burlington 905-681-2476  gbrechin@bhhlaw.net

• Real Estate & Mortgages  • Corporate, Commercial & Business Law
• Wills, Powers of Attorney & Estates • Other Legal Services




